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Falun Dafa Association Canada 

c/o Pixing Zhang 

pixingzhang@gmail.com 

 

 

Re:  Celebration of Falun Dafa Day - May 13, 2021 

 

 

As Lieutenant Governor of Prince Edward Island, I am pleased to extend greetings as you 

celebrate Falun Dafa Day in Canada on May 13, 2021. 

 

On behalf of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, I commend you for your dedication to promoting 

peace in the world, especially through your teachings on the universal human values of 

truthfulness, compassion and forbearance.  

 

I wish to convey my appreciation for your efforts in improving the wellbeing of people in 

Canada and throughout the world. 

 

 

 

Honourable Antoinette Perry 

Lieutenant Governor 

Province of Prince Edward Island 
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